Request for Reduced Licensed TPO STA for WPRJ, Facility ID 12527

Spirit Communications Inc respectfully notifies the commission that WPRJ, Coleman,
Michigan, facility ID 12527, has been at 38% licensed TPO since 07/09/23 due to a
hardware failure with the transmission equipment.

Spirit Communications Inc respectfully requests special temporary authority to remain at
reduced TPO while repairs can be made and WPRJ can resume normal licensed TPO
operation.

The public interest will be served by allowing WPRJ to continue to operate at the
reduced TPO.

Chris Winters
Director Of Engineering
Spirit Communications, Inc. (RadioU)



